
 
 
 
 

CITY OF SAMMAMISH  
RE-NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

LOCATION CHANGE 
 

Proposed Changes to Sammamish Municipal Code (SMC) 
 
Notice is hereby given under SMC 24.25.160 that the City of Sammamish City Council will hold a public 
hearing regarding proposed changes to the Sammamish Municipal Code. 
 
SUMMARY of AMENDMENTS:  The City Council is considering amendments to the Sammamish 
Municipal Code related to temporary homeless encampments. New homeless encampment provisions 
would regulate various aspects of an encampment including, health and safety, security, site requirements, 
length of stay, permitting process, and inspections.   
   
HEARING SCHEDULE: This hearing was originally scheduled for May 20, 2014 to be held at the 
Sammamish Maintenance & Operations Center. It has been rescheduled for June 3, 2014 and will be 
held at the Sammamish Commons Council Chambers located at 801 228th Avenue SE, Sammamish, 
WA. 
 
DOCUMENT AVAILABILITY:  A copy of all documents related to this process including a copy of 
the draft amendments will be available on the City’s website at www.sammamish.us or by contacting the 
City of Sammamish, contact name and address listed below.   
 
CITY CONTACT:  Carl de Simas, Community Development, Sammamish City Hall, 801-228th Ave 
SE, Sammamish, WA 98075, phone: (425) 295-0500, email: cdesimas@sammamish.us.    
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS SUBMITTED TO: Homeless Encampment Code Development Process, Attn: 
Carl de Simas, Sammamish City Hall, 801-228th Ave SE, Sammamish, WA 98075, email: 
HEC@sammamish.us. 


